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CONGRATULATIONS!
We have two
representatives on
the 2024 Little Miss
Pumpkin Show Court:
Fllie Gobel, 1st |
Attendant and
Ameera Thompson,
2nd Attendant.

We enjoyed seeing
all of our 2nd Grade
girls in the parade.

Important Dates

Nov. 7th — PK-2 Parent
Teacher Conferences
Nov. 14th — 3rd — 5th
Parent Teacher
Conferences

Nov. 21st — Fall Literacy
Night 5:00-6:30

Nov. 27th — Dec. 2nd -
Thanksgiving Break

Attendance
Our attendance rate for the 1st Quarter
was 95.17%. Thank you for making sure
your child is at school. Our goal for
November is for each grade level to
have 95% or higher attendance.
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